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IAMAW/AIR WISCONSIN AIRLINES CORPORATION 

COFPS NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
 

 

 

 

The Company informed the Union that the negotiations set for April 4, 5, and 6, 2017 will 

have to be cancelled due to Company scheduling issues.   

 

Negotiations will resume on May 2, 3, and 4 in Appleton, Wisconsin; June 27, 28, and 29 in 

Appleton, Wisconsin.   

 

Thank you for your continued solidarity and support during these Negotiations.   If you have 

any questions related to the negotiation process, please contact the Negotiation Committee or 

me at jlemke@iamdl142.org     

 

   Sincerely and fraternally,  

 

 

Jerry Lemke 
 

Jerry Lemke    
     GENERAL  CHAIR 

 

Sartchander Vemuri    Mark Holtz 
NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE MEMBERS   
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